INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION



CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No. 89423

FEBRUARY DINNER/MEETING

COUNTRY CLUB

Thurs. Feb. 25

Dispite the fact that at least ten or twelve of our members were away on trips, we had a turnout of twenty-five, for our dinner/meeting, at the Inn Cognito. The babyback ribs were great. "Jeff", the Chef, did an outstanding job, and he even bought Pot-O-Gold tickets. We also broke our P-O-G ticket sales record. It's now \$105.00.

Thanks to our Sheriff, Jerry Maple, we have three new applicants; Roxie, Jerry's wife, two new residents, from Chicago, also two new members who were at our Christmas Party, Bob and Cindi Seigleman. We will have at least five new mwmbers to be sworn in at our next meeting, at the Country Club.

Dinner will be, your choice of Lamb Chops, Steak, or Scampi, as usual. They never let us go away hungry. Please remember to put your name on you Pot-O-Gold gift, so that we can acknowledge you donation. The gifts have been great, and appreciated by the winning ticket holders.

Officers nominated to lead our Chapter, for the 1993-94 fiscal year, are as follows:

PRES: Red Baker

V.P.: Bill Shay

SEC/TREAS.: Alice Curtis GRAND DIRECTOR: Lon Curtis

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

1 YEAR Eugene Schmid

Chuck Harris
Ray Hovt

2 YEAR

Jerry Donahue Bob Minton

at large Doug Tucker

FEBRURARY BIRTHDAYS:

JEAN PHILLIPS, 13th
JERRY MAPLE, 13th
GISELE DAVIS, 24th

Chapter representatives, attended the National IFA business conference, and will report the activities to our Chapter, at the next Meeting.

We will be starting our Chapter Charity Raffle, shortly, and the prizes will be reported on, at our next meeting.

PLEASE CALL A.S.A.P. and tell us what you will be ordering for dinner. We would like to let them know at least by the 22nd. Our number is 267-2066. This way, we won't have to make so many phone calls.

if you wish, please bring a prospective member. DON'T FORGET THE POT-O-GOLD !!!!

YOURS FOR BIGGER & BETTER FOOTPRINTS.

Gon